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Comments: I would like to voice my concerns over the proposed exchange of public lands for private lands in the

Southern Crazy Mountains. These public areas that could be potentially lost are already accessible and the

acquisition of the private lands does not improve access to the region. Additionally, the currently proposed

transfer plan places prime big game habitat out of reach to the public and adds hunting land that is of much

poorer quality. Please reconsider these land swaps as the hunting/fishing public is by far the largest user of this

area, and their use will be diminished.   


